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 Fire and Police Commission 

MEMORANDUM 
 
To: Milwaukee Fire & Police Commissioners 
  
From:  Naomi Gehling, Chief of Staff, Milwaukee Fire and Police Commission 
 
Date: May 26, 2022 
 
RE: Resolution to Amend the Dates on the Police Sergeant, Police Lieutenant, and Police 

Detective Eligible Lists 
  
 

There was a clerical error recently identified in the eligible lists for the positions of Police 

Sergeant, Police Lieutenant, and Police Detective.  These eligible lists were first approved by the 

Board of Fire and Police Commissioners on September 24, 2020 and subsequently amended on 

February 4, 2021; the eligibility list for Police Sergeant was amended a second time on January 

20, 2022.  At the time of the initial amendment, a clerical error occurred in which the ‘Presented’ 

dates were changed to the amended date and the ‘Expires’ dates were changed to February 4, 

2023.  The purpose of this resolution is to rectify this problem by placing the correct ‘Presented’ 

date of September 24, 2020 and the correct ‘Expires’ date of September 24, 2022 on all three 

eligible lists.  

 


